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JAVA Update Notice 
 
On January 22, 2024 all LEADS OpenFox Messenger (desktop) stations will need to be restarted in order 
to receive the new JAVA certificate updates.   These JAVA updates assure system administrators and end 
users that the OpenFox Messenger (Desktop) application is a trusted application and will be granted 
access to the end user computers. 
 
If you have any questions or need help, please contact the ISP Help Desk ISP.HelpDesk@illinois.gov or at 
866/LEADS-00 (866/532-3700). 
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